
Tahoe  Derby  Dames  scrimmage
in Stateline
Tahoe Derby Dames will show off their derby skills at the
first Winter Wonderslam on March 25 at Kahle Community Center
in Stateline.

This family-friendly event will blend the full-contact roller
derby  action  the  Dames  are  known  for  with  their  love  of
philanthropy. A portion of the event’s proceeds will benefit
Steven Rose, a friend of the Tahoe Derby Dames who is battling
cancer. In addition, orange ribbon pins will be for sale in
honor of Rose at the scrimmage.

For those looking for Tahoe Derby Dames T-shirts, beanies, and
stickers to show their support for Lake Tahoe’s only flat-
track  roller  derby  league,  the  Dames  will  be  selling
merchandise  at  the  event.

Tickets are $5, and kids under 5 are free with a paid adult.
Tickets may be purchased at the event. Doors open at 7pm and
the roller derby scrimmage kicks off at 8pm. Refreshments will
be available at Kahle, and an after party will be at Brothers
Bar & Grill in South Lake Tahoe.

For more information, visit the Dames online.
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